
 

 

 

Kia ora koutou 

 

We have had a number of queries around all our upcoming competitions/programmes/workshops 

with regard to Covid- 19 safety requirements following the Ministry of Health update. 

 

As of Monday 4th April 11:59pm, Tauranga Netball Centre will no longer require a My Vaccine Pass 

to participate in any capacity at the Tauranga Netball Centre. 

Contact tracing is no longer required. 

Masks are encouraged at this time, but not mandatory outside the indoor centre facility 

While in RED anyone entering the inside facility will need to wear a mask and we will monitor 

regularly to ensure we do not exceed the 200 gathering limit.  

Once we move into ORANGE Masks will still be required to be worn inside the facility. Gathering 

limits inside the facility will not longer need to be managed. 

 

The Tauranga Netball Centre Board and its staff, sincerely thank everyone for their patience and 

cooperation over the past two seasons and leading into this season. Crossing our fingers that these 

changes are here to stay as we tentatively move back to normality. 

 

Ngā mihi mahana 

Tracy Walters 

Centre Manager 

Tauranga Netball Centre 


